
 Electric City Aquarium 
 Field Trip 

 Students in grades K-6 are invited to attend the Electric 
 City Aquarium and Reptile Den with the PMSD Cyber 

 teachers. Parent chaperones will  NOT  be needed. 
 Students must bring lunch. 

 When:  February 8, 2023  (snow date 2/15/2023) 

 Drop off  : 9:00 AM at the WJHS 
 Pick up:  1:45 PM at the WJHS 

 RSVP for this super fun and FREE event 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdZYv0S5jHb1jci1MnNexVmoVAHZLC_3xSGe2T3smV4WuF3RQ/viewform?usp=pp_url



